
The results from the second half of the June water sampling as well as the first half of the July 
sampling have come in and they continue to be positive.  The Total Phosphorus levels as 
sampled are either so low as to be not detectable or just above the minimum detectable level. 
Likewise, the E.coli counts are either barely detectable or too low to be detected. 
 
The second half of the June results are consistent with previous years.  The chloride levels are 
way below any kind of concern, the pH levels, which range from 6.1 to 6.9, are satisfactory, and 
the clarity of the water is very good. 
 
All in all, the water quality of Lower Beech Pond continues to be good.  If you have any 
questions about the water sampling or the results, feel free to contact me.  Our third and final 
sampling for the year is scheduled for August 12. 


